
There are many tools contained within the Viewsonic Interactive Displays.  VBoard is one that has been 

used in the past, but recently it was updated and now it may show up with this message when you open 

it: 

 

When you see this message, it indicates that anything written within the VBoard software will disappear 

in 30 minutes.  It is possible to activate the software, however there are better options: 

1.  Begin using VBoard Lite on the display.  This is a very basic version of VBoard, but is perfect for 

quick note taking and instruction.  This method does not require an external computer. 

2. Use the “myviewboard” software on your external computer.   

a. In the near future, Viewsonic will move entirely to this software platform.  We, the tech 

dept., are currently pushing this software to all computers in our county.  If it does not 

show up on your desktop by the end of April, please notify your school-level Technology 

Coordinator so a trouble ticket can be created for us to manually install the software. 

It is our hope that your new interactive display is fully functional.  It is possible to connect your display 

to the internet if you have an internet drop in close proximity to the display.  If it is connected, you will 

need to authenticate yourself using Chromium using your county-issued computer login credentials.  If 

you need help with this, please notify your school-level technology coordinator so they may create a 

trouble ticket for us to give you the help you need.  If you do connect to the internet, it will allow for 

VBoard to be activated and updated, but this shouldn’t be the only reason you would network the 

display as VBoard will no longer be supported in the near future. 

 

Thanks 

 

Wetzel County Technology Team 


